
OUR CITY OUR RIVER PROJECT UPDATE

Temporary Road Closure & Footpath Diversion  

September 2018 – October 2018
As part of the Our City Our River flood defence project, we are carrying 

out construction work in the Sowter Road and Duke Street area. 

Soon, the road closure will  switch from Duke Street being closed to 

Sowter Road being closed . The dates for closure are planned as below:

Duke Street- OPEN –Tuesday 18th September

Sowter Road – CLOSED  - Monday 17th September

Sowter Road – OPEN - Friday 26th October

•Please see the OCOR website, twitter, Facebook pages and site posters 

for information about the diversions. Access to St Michael’s Lane and 

Sowter Road car parks, and Cathedral Quarter Businesses will be 

maintained at all times via the signed diversions.

•We are working in partnership with our construction works contractor, 

GBV Ltd., who have a construction management plan which covers issues 

such as noise mitigation, hours of work and traffic management for 

construction vehicles.

•If you would like more information about the work,  contact Peter 

Richardson, Site Agent at the City Road project compound on 07484 

036691.

•Email ocor@derby.gov.uk www.derby.gov.uk/ourcityourriver

Our City Our River @ourcityourriver
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